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May 13, 2016 

Present:  Gloria Buchanan, Mark Frank, 



b. Travel management program.  A new travel program will go into effect in the fall.  Employees 
will be required to book airfare though Corporate Travel Planners (CTP).  More information 
will be available in August.   

c. Undergraduate marketing.  The finance program will receive $20,000 to market their 
program.   

d. Spring semester “X” grades.  If a student receives an “X” in the spring semester, the student 
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